
From: Glass, Richard <GlassR@laportetx.gov>  
Sent: Monday, May 13, 2024 8:54 AM 
To: mikeandjenny42012@gmail.com 
Cc: Matthews, Johnna <MatthewsJ@laportetx.gov>; Tarver, Curtis <TarverC@laportetx.gov>; Dawson, 
Jaycee <DawsonJL@laportetx.gov>; Evans, Teresa <EvansT@laportetx.gov> 
Subject: Re: Laporte Hotel 

 
Good morning, 
 
Ms. Matthews passed your concerns onto me about the new hotel potentially being built in La 
Porte.  
 
Thank you for bringing this to our attention, and I assure you that my inspectors will not be paid 
off to pass any inspections.  We hold all contractors accountable to ensure the safety and well 
being for the residents of La Porte, or in this case any guests of the hotel.  
 
I have included my Deputy Building Official and my Permit Coordinator in this email chain 
should you have any other questions or concerns. 
 
Thank you, 
 

 

Richard Glass | Chief Building Official 

CFM, CBO, TSBPE # I-3685 

604 W. Fairmont Pkwy. | La Porte, TX 77571 

p. 281.470.5075 |  c. 281.739.3972 
website | map | email |      

 

Please take a moment to complete the City of La Porte customer experience survey. 
Download the La Porte By the Bay App today! 

 
  

The Planning and Development Department will transition to a new software 
system - Enterprise Permitting and Licensing (EPL), powered by EnerGov. 
The tentative launch date is June 4th, 2024. Thereafter, all planning and permit 
applications and inspection requests will be submitted and processed via this 
on-line platform 
 
From: MikeandJenny Grammer <mikeandjenny42012@gmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, May 3, 2024 8:32 PM 
To: Matthews, Johnna <MatthewsJ@laportetx.gov> 
Subject: Laporte Hotel 

  
Hello , 
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mailto:GlassR@laportetx.gov
https://laportebythebay.wufoo.com/forms/city-of-la-porte-customer-experience-survey
https://www.tylertech.com/products/enterprise-permitting-licensing
mailto:mikeandjenny42012@gmail.com
mailto:MatthewsJ@laportetx.gov
http://www.laportetx.gov/
https://www.facebook.com/LaPorteTexas
https://twitter.com/laportebythebay
https://www.instagram.com/cityoflaporte/
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.qscend.report2gov.laportetx
https://apps.apple.com/us/app/la-porte-by-the-bay/id1567931613


  I just wanted to give you a heads up on Willis Ghandi building the new Marriott dual 
hotel . If you come look at the Residence Inn in Galveston that he built and obviously 
paid the city inspectors off , you would see why he shouldn't be allowed to build another 
property. You should watch over the project with due diligence. The City of Galveston 
included fire, plumbing and health should have never passed the place to open. 
 


